
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

The Pittsville School District (District) invites attorneys and 
law firms to submit bids to furnish public school district 
legal services. The start of the services will be July 1, 2025.  

Proposals must be received by the Director of Business 
Services of Pittsville School District, at 5459 Elementary 
Avenue Suite 2, Pittsville, WI 54466 on or before March 28, 
2025, 3:00 pm CST.  Late proposals will not be accepted. 
The District is not responsible for any late deliveries by a 
third-party provider. 

Requesting a Copy of RFP 

Organizations who request a copy of the RFP will receive a copy. To obtain a copy in person use 
the address listed above. To request a paper copy via USPS or an electronic copy, send an email 
to Pam Tesch at teschpam@pittsville.k12.wi.us.  
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